The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a special virtual meeting on this date at 1:00 p.m. This meeting was also streamed on Facebook live and was available via audio on a conference line. First Selectman Danielle Chesebrough, Selectwoman June Strunk and Selectwoman Debbie Motycka Downie were live on the Town's Facebook page. No public or press were present in the room. Public and press were able to view via Facebook live as well as audio through a conference line.

Students from UCONN as part of their Brownfields Development Program presented the Board of Selectmen with their findings on the options for potential first stage remediation of the former Stillman Ave Mill property. This was due to the Town of Stonington being selected to be part of the CBI Municipal Assistance Program.

A special thank you to students Madison Platow, Nicholas Ferreira, Jaclyn Sidman, Will Adsit and Professor Maria Chrysochoou.

The meeting adjourned at 1:38 p.m.

Stacey Haskell

Recording Secretary